
[Type here] 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week.... 

We started the week in Year 2.  All the Year 1’s went 

to the Year 2 classroom for the morning. They all 

looked very smiley when they returned and were 

putting numerous team points on their chart so I 

concluded it had gone well! 

In English this week the children have been writing 

their robot story. They have written it in three 

parts; beginning middle and end. I have been blown 

away by their creativity and all children have taken 

pride in the stories they have created. 

In maths we have been looking at standard units of 

measure for length and weight. The children are 

getting to grips with centimetres, metres and grams. 

We have used longest, longer, shortest, shorter, 

heaviest and heavier to compare the things we have 

been measuring.  
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Next Week.... 

In English we will be learning a robot poem 

by heart and looking at rhyming words. 

In Maths we will be sorting objects, 

identifying odd and even and finding 

patterns in numbers. 

Please Note.... 

Reports are coming home today. If you 

would like to book an appointment with me 

or Mrs Smith to discuss your child’s report 

please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office and we will arrange that 

appointment for you. 

Homework is on the attached sheet, not in 

books this week. 

A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week! 

William, Lucy, Faye, Lily-May, 

Mia, Ruby, Katie, Isaac J, Jack, 

Emmanuel and Jessica. 

Talk Topic  

What 5 creative uses can you 

think of for an old chocolate 

tub?  

  

 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Jack 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Lily-May 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Truth– 

Emmanuel 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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